
Scanned labslips Now Available for Viewing (QAQC) 
 

 
A new feature has been incorporated in the State Lab of Hygiene lab data system (LDES) where you can 
view a scan of actual labslips submitted.  These labslips are available for 1 year only due to server 
space issues.  You can now QAQC your data or look at questionable data that can be verified by looking 
at the actual labslip.   

When lab results are ready, you usually receive an email from Ron Arneson and a hyperlink to the data. 

 

There are 2 ways to look up a scanned copy of labslips: 

1. If you save the emails from Ron, you can just click on the hyperlink in the email and review the 
data (above) and scroll down to the Documents section. 
OR 

2. Go to the LDES system and look up a series of labslips by: collector, labslips ID, lab account code, 
project, etc. 

 

 
1. If you have the email link:  

A. Click on the link 
B. Choose the sample, click on blue hyperlink 

 
C. Scroll down to the bottom of the page to the Documents section 



 



 

 



2. If you do NOT have the link and want to look up a particular result, series of dates, a particular lab 
account code, project, collector, etc. 
A. On the DNR Intranet page (http://intranet.dnr.state.wi.us/), you can find/save a link to LDES (the 

Lab Data System) 

 
B. Click on Find Samples 

 
 

C. Search by the fields of your choice (common fields are circles) and repeat steps 1A-C above. 

http://intranet.dnr.state.wi.us/


 


